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ATTENTION: Senate TEL

FROM: Peter Keller, VIce-President. Academic and Provost, and Chair, SCUP

RE: External Reviews for 2017-2018 (SCUP 17-20)

DATE: April 21. 2017 TIME

At its April 19,2017 meeting, SCUP reviewed the list of external reviews and external review mid-
cycle reports that are scheduled for the 2017-2018 academic year. The document is attached for the
information of Senate.
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FROM: Gord Myers, Vice-Provost and Associate Vice-president, Academic

RE: External Reviews for 2017 - 2016

TIMEDATE: April 12. 2017

Please be advised that the following external reviews are scheduled to be conducted during the 2017 - 2018
academic year:

•  Department of Biomedical Physiology and Kinesiology

•  Department of Earth Sciences

•  Department of Economics

In addition, mid-cycle reports are due in 2017-2018 from:

•  Beedle School of Business

•  Department of French

•  School of interactive Arts and Technology

•  Department of Mathematics

The mid-cycle reports from the Department Humanities and the Department of Political Science have been
deferred to the 2018 - 2019 academic year.
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